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Happy Fall Y’All

I am so excited that fall is almost here because it is my favorite time of year.  Fall is literally a time of new beginnings for all of us.  BONUS: I get to see all of your smiling faces bright and early on Sunday, September 7 at 9:30am for a shortened first day of school followed by a wonderful couple of hours of food and fun at our Temple’s Open House! I am SO EXCITED!! Stick around to 1) show off your school, 2) catch up with old friends, and 3) make new friends!  

In the meantime…Keep an eye out for your new school calendar, a letter from the School Director (Hey, that’s ME!), and important announcements from your teachers.  We have an amazing line up of teachers this year, so I am looking forward to an AMAZING YEAR!! 

I hope everyone is enjoying their final weeks of summer.  I can’t wait to see you in person in a few short weeks.  

Shalom,
Miss Lisa
